
 

 

 

 
 
 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

WORK SESSION 

 
The Town of Weare Board of Selectmen will be holding a work session on Thursday, January 21, 2021 

@ 6:30 PM via ZOOM to meet with Henniker Selectmen, moderators and counsels to discuss the 2021 

deliberative session and voting scheduling.     This is a public meeting.  Anyone interested in listening 

in must send a request to nbolton@weare.nh.gov for the Zoom invite.  
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Town of Weare 
Selectmen’s Office 

15 Flanders Memorial Road 

Weare, NH  03281 

(603) 529-7535 

www.weare.nh.gov 

 

 

 
 
 

Naomi L. Bolton 

Town Administrator 

Selectmen: 
John (Jack) Meaney, Chairman 

Frederick W. Hippler, Vice Chair 

Jonathan H. Osborne 

Sherry M. Burdick 

John Van Loendersloot 
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